
 

 

 

 
Route 95x Petersburg Detour   

 

WHEN: Starting Friday, August 27, 2021, until further notice. 
 
WHAT: A parking deck is under construction at the Petersburg transfer 
center. 
 
IMPACT: Route 95x must detour at the transfer center. The Petersburg 
Station’s normal bus bay for the 95x is blocked for construction.  
DETOUR: Buses on Washington St. turn left on Market, left on Wythe, left 
into the opposite side of the station to Bay 10. To exit, buses proceed to 
Washington, turn left on Washington, left on Market, left on Wythe, and 
resume regular routing to I-95 North to Richmond. 


